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Note verbale 

 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Equatorial Guinea to the 
United Nations presents its compliments to the Secretary-General of the United 
Nations and, in accordance with paragraphs 11 and 13 of General Assembly 
resolution 77/108 of 7 December 2022, entitled “Consideration of effective 
measures to enhance the protection, security and safety of diplomatic and 
consular missions and representatives”, has the honour to transmit the following 
information. 

 No offences against the protection, security and safety of diplomatic 
missions and consular offices, or against representatives with diplomatic or 
consular status, have been recorded in the national territory of the Republic of 
Equatorial Guinea during the period under review. 

 However, as a precautionary measure, the Government of Equatorial 
Guinea has formally invited accredited diplomatic missions and international 
organizations with diplomatic status to communicate any requests for 
reinforcement of the security measures in the vicinity of their premises as soon 
as the need arises. It also regularly organizes awareness-raising seminars for 
non-diplomatic officials on the duty to respect diplomatic immunities and 
privileges. 

  

 
 
Secretary-General of the United Nations 
New York  



 The Permanent Mission of Equatorial Guinea to the United Nations takes 
this opportunity to convey to the Secretary-General of the United Nations the 
renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 

New York, 1 April 2024 
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